
Yellowknife Quilters 

 
 

SHARING GIFTS 
 

POLICY 

 The Yellowknife Quilters should generally do at least one Sharing Gifts project 

each membership year. 

 

DEFINITIONS 

 Sharing Gifts is the name for projects the Yellowknife Quilters do as a group to 

support people or organizations that could benefit from some warmth and 

sharing. 

 Members means members of Yellowknife Quilters. 

 

AUTHORITY 

 Each Sharing Gift project has a designated leader. This may be the Sharing Gifts 

coordinator or a volunteer member. 

 Projects must be approved by the executive, either at a regular meeting or by 

email vote. 

 

GUIDELINES 

 Projects should benefit NWT people or organizations. 

 Projects may be suggested by members or requested by outside groups. If 

suggested by member, the Sharing Gifts coordinator will confirm that the gift will 

be welcome. 

 Where a donation is made to an organization for a raffle or auction, that will not 

be repeated the next year. 

 Materials may be donated by members or purchased for a project, with executive 

approval. 

 Quilting projects and sewing projects (like pillowcases, comfort pillows) will both 

be considered. 

 Participation in each project will be offered to all members and is voluntary. 

 An amount for Sharing Gifts will be included in the annual budget, although the 

budget may be increased if needed. 


